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The Landmark Herodotus
Book VI of the Histories is one of Herodotus' most varied books,
beginning with the final collapse of the Ionian Revolt and moving on
to the Athenian triumph at Marathon (490 BC); it also includes
fascinating material on Sparta, full of court intrigue and culminating
in Kleomenes' grisly death, and there is comedy too, with Alkmeon's
cramming clothes, boots, and even cheeks with gold dust, then
Hippokleides 'dancing away his marriage'. In Herodotus' time, Marathon
was already reaching almost legendary status, commemorated in epigrams
and monuments, and in this edition a substantial introduction
discusses Herodotus' relation to these other memorials. It also
explores the place of the book in the Histories' overall structure,
and pays particular attention to Herodotus' treatment of impiety. A
new text is then accompanied by a full commentary, covering literary
and historical aspects and offering help with translation. The volume
is suitable for undergraduates, graduate students, teachers and
scholars.

Thebes
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The issues of medical ethics, from moral quandaries of euthanasia and
the morality of killing to political dilemmas like fair healthcare
distribution, are rarely out of today's media. This area of ethics
covers a wide range of issues, from mental health to reproductive
medicine, as well as including management issues such as resource
allocation, and has proven to hold enduring interest for the general
public as well as the medical practitioner. This Very Short
Introduction provides an invaluable tool with which to think about the
ethical values that lie at the heart of medicine. This new edition
explores the ethical reasoning we can use to approach medical ethics,
introducing the most important 'tools' of ethical reasoning, and
discussing how argument, thought experiments, and intuition can be
combined in the consideration of medical ethics. Considering its
practical application, Tony Hope and Michael Dunn explore how medical
ethics supports health professionals through the growing use of ethics
expertise in clinical settings. They also contemplate the increasingly
important place of medical ethics in the wider social context,
particularly in this age of globalization, not only in healthcare
practice, but also policy, discussions in the media, pressure group
and activism settings, and in legal judgments. ABOUT THE SERIES: The
Very Short Introductions series from Oxford University Press contains
hundreds of titles in almost every subject area. These pocket-sized
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books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our
expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas, and
enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly readable.

Herodotus: Volume 1
Herodotus was an ancient Greek historian who lived in the fifth
century BC (c.484 - 425 BC). He has been called the "Father of
History", and was the first historian known to collect his materials
systematically, test their accuracy to a certain extent and arrange
them in a well-constructed and vivid narrative. The Histories-his
masterpiece and the only work he is known to have produced-is a record
of his "inquiry", being an investigation of the origins of the GrecoPersian Wars and including a wealth of geographical and ethnographical
information. The Histories, were divided into nine books, named after
the nine Muses: the "Muse of History", Clio, representing the first
book, then Euterpe, Thaleia, Melpomene, Terpsichore, Erato, Polymnia,
Ourania and Calliope for books 2 to 9, respectively.

The Archaeology of Ancient Greece
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This study argues that Herodotus was both a historian and a master
storyteller. Romm discusses the historical background of Herodotus'
life and work, his moralistic approach to history, his fascination
with people and places, his literary powers, and the question of
historical truth.

The Rise of the Roman Empire
David Grene, one of the best known translators of the Greek classics,
splendidly captures the peculiar quality of Herodotus, the father of
history. Here is the historian, investigating and judging what he has
seen, heard, and read, and seeking out the true causes and
consequences of the great deeds of the past. In his History, the war
between the Greeks and Persians, the origins of their enmity, and all
the more general features of the civilizations of the world of his day
are seen as a unity and expressed as the vision of one man who as a
child lived through the last of the great acts in this universal
drama. In Grene's remarkable translation and commentary, we see the
historian as a storyteller, combining through his own narration the
skeletal "historical" facts and the imaginative reality toward which
his story reaches. Herodotus emerges in all his charm and complexity
as a writer and the first historian in the Western tradition, perhaps
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unique in the way he has seen the interrelation of fact and fantasy.
"Reading Herodotus in English has never been so much fun. . . .
Herodotus crowds his fresco-like pages with all shades of humanity.
Whether Herodotus's view is 'tragic,' mythical, or merely common
sense, it provided him with a moral salt with which the diversity of
mankind could be savored. And savor it we do in David Grene's
translation."—Thomas D'Evelyn, Christian Science Monitor "Grene's work
is a monument to what translation intends, and to what it is hungry to
accomplish. . . . Herodotus gives more sheer pleasure than almost any
other writer."—Peter Levi, New York Times Book Review

The Histories of Herodotus, a Translation by George
Rawlinson
This Norton Critical Edition offers an introduction to Herodotus for
students approaching the history of Western Civilization or classical
Greece for the first time. It features a new translation and selection
of Herodotus s The Histories by Walter Blanco, supplemented by
critical works chosen by Jennifer Roberts."

The Rise and Fall of Athens
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Treats Herodotus' compelling narrative of the Battle of Marathon.
Detailed commentary will aid both translation and literary and
historical appreciation.

An Account of Egypt
Offers a definitive new translation of the works by ancient Greek
historian, which includes a chronicle of the Grecco-Persian war,
accompanied by maps, textual annotations, and twenty-two appendixes
covering such topics as Athenian government, Persian arms and tactics,
and more. Reprint.

The Histories Book 7: Polymnia
Recounts the causes and history of the wars between the Greek citystates and Persia.

A Guide to Reading Herodotus' Histories
The riveting, deï¬?nitive account of the ancient Greek city of Thebes,
by the acclaimed author of The Spartans Among the extensive writing
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available about the history of ancient Greece, there is precious
little about the city-state of Thebes. At one point the most powerful
city in ancient Greece, Thebes has been long overshadowed by its
better-known rivals, Athens and Sparta. In Thebes: The Forgotten City
of Ancient Greece, acclaimed classicist and historian Paul Cartledge
brings the city vividly to life and argues that it is central to our
understanding of the ancient Greeks’ achievements—whether politically
or culturally—and thus to the wider politico-cultural traditions of
western Europe, the Americas, and indeed the world. From its role as
an ancient political power, to its destruction at the hands of
Alexander the Great as punishment for a failed revolt, to its eventual
restoration by Alexander’s successor, Cartledge deftly chronicles the
rise and fall of the ancient city. He recounts the history with deep
clarity and mastery for the subject and makes clear both the
diï¬€erences and the interconnections between the Thebes of myth and
the Thebes of history. Written in clear prose and illustrated with
images in two color inserts, Thebes is a gripping read for students of
ancient history and those looking to experience the real city behind
the myths of Cadmus, Hercules, and Oedipus.

Historical Commentary on Herodotus Book 6
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A king who would be worshipped as a god When Xerxes, King of Persia,
crosses the Hellespont at the head of a formidable army, it seems
inevitable that Greece will be crushed beneath its might. But the
Greeks are far harder to defeat than he could ever have imagined. As
storms lash the Persian ships, and sinister omens predict a cruel fate
for the expedition, Xerxes strives onward, certain his enemies will
accept him as their king. But as he soon discovers, the Greeks will
sacrifice anything, even their lives, to keep their liberty

Herodotus
Developing the themes and ideas of Charles W. Fornara's seminal
publication Herodotus: An Interpretative Essay (Oxford, 1971), this
volume offers a new look at the Histories in light of the explosion of
scholarship in the intervening years, focusing particularly on how we
can interpret Herodotus' work in terms of the context in which he
wrote.

On Sparta
Presenting Histories by Herodotus and History of the Peloponnesian War
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by Thucydides with illustrations by Nicholas Tamblyn and Katherine
Eglund. These classics are part of The Great Books Series by Golding
Books. The classic translation of Histories by Herodotus is by George
Rawlinson, and of History of the Peloponnesian War by Thucydides by
Richard Crawley. Two preeminent texts of ancient history (chiefly
Greek history and classical literature in the 5th century BC), the
classic works of Herodotus and Thucydides have stood the test of time
as landmark history classics, and as indispensable references for both
students of the history of ancient Greece (along with its relationship
to the wider world) and of the most central texts of ancient
literature. Herodotus was born in Halicarnassus (then of the Persian
Empire) in the fifth century BC, but the precise date is uncertain. A
wide traveler that scholars believe lived for a time in Athens, his
work Histories, describing the wars between Greece and Persia, is
considered the founding work of history in Western literature. From
his own scant references to himself, and as nothing in the work can be
dated past 430 BC with certainty, it is supposed that Herodotus died
not long afterwards, possibly at the age of sixty. Thucydides was born
in Halimous (modern Alimos) in South Athens in 460 BC. A general and
an historian, little else is known about his life--in History of the
Peloponnesian War, Thucydides states that he fought in the war,
contracted the plague, and was subsequently exiled by the democracy.
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The work is regarded as one of the earliest scholarly works of
history. Thucydides died in about 400 BC.

Herodotus: Histories
Book V of Herodotus' Histories begins the run-up to the Persian Wars
of 490-479 B.C. with Persia's conquest of coastal Thrace after the
Scythian expedition and the beginning of the Ionian Revolt against
Persia, to which digressions on Sparta and Athens at the end of the
sixth century are attached.

Herodotus: Histories Book VI
Plutarch's vivid and engaging portraits of the Spartans and their
customs are a major source of our knowledge about the rise and fall of
this remarkable Greek city-state between the sixth and third centuries
BC. Through his Lives of Sparta's leaders and his recording of
memorable Spartan Sayings he depicts a people who lived frugally and
mastered their emotions in all aspects of life, who also disposed of
unhealthy babies in a deep chasm, introduced a gruelling regime of
military training for boys, and treated their serfs brutally. Rich in
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anecdote and detail, Plutarch's writing brings to life the
personalities and achievements of Sparta with unparalleled flair and
humanity.

Herodotus, Histories, Book V
Explore the world's great myths and legends, brought to life in this
enthralling retelling of age-old stories passed down from generation
to generation From the heroes of Ancient Greece to The Dreaming of
Australian aborigines, here are the myths that, thousands of years
after they were first told, are still relevant today. Unravel the
meaning and context behind the myths, understand their cultural
significance and discover the characters and themes. Famous artworks
and artefacts exploring scenes from myths are explored and annotated
revealing the symbolism and meaning behind them.

Herodotus' Histories
One of the masterworks of Western civilization from the Ancient Greek
author and orator known as the “Father of History.” Written in the
fifth century BC, The Histories is a wide-ranging inquiry into the
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Greco-Persian Wars and beyond. Factual accounts of military matters on
land and at sea, commanders, governments, and rulers are juxtaposed
with Greek mythology. As inspiring to travel writers and journalists
as it is to historians, this epic work includes a wealth of
geographical and ethnographical information on the Middle East,
Northern Africa, and Greece. It remains one of the West’s most
important sources regarding the ancient world. “To transfer the
responsibility for events away from heaven and squarely on to mortals
may seem, two and half thousand years on, an obvious task, but in so
doing Herodotus fundamentally changed the way that humans look at the
world—and that is why Cicero called him the father of history.” —The
Guardian “We may no longer share Herodotus’ view of the past, yet we
delight in the richness of the world he sketched. Its stories,
landscapes, characters, and insights into human nature linger long
after the reading. What makes the work stand out above all is the
Histories’ sense of wonder and discovery. Herodotus’ Histories remain
a classic testament to the pleasures of researching and learning.”
—The Conversation

Ancestral Journeys: The Peopling of Europe from the First
Venturers to the Vikings (Revised and Updated Edition)
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Regarded by many as the first major historian, Herodotus was a Greek
scholar and traveler who set down his impressions of foreign countries
and his analysis of wars and other significant events in a relatively
straightforward, journalistic manner. This volume contains Herodotus'
views on Egypt. For centuries, some of the the author's claims about
Egypt were regarded as far-fetched, but evidence has recently come to
light that supports some of his long-doubted account.

On the War for Greek Freedom
“An ambitious and lucid full narrative account of the peopling of
Europe . . . this will undoubtedly provide a base line for future
debates on the origins of the Europeans.” —J. P. Mallory, author of In
Search of the Indo-Europeans and The Origins of the Irish Who are the
Europeans? Where did they come from? New research in the fields of
archaeology and linguistics, a revolution in the study of genetics,
and cutting-edge analysis of ancient DNA are dramatically changing our
picture of prehistory, leading us to question what we thought we knew
about these ancient peoples. This paradigm-shifting book paints a
spirited portrait of a restless people that challenges our established
ways of looking at Europe’s past. The story is more complex than at
first believed, with new evidence suggesting that the European gene
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pool was stirred vigorously multiple times. Genetic clues are also
enhancing our understanding of European mobility in epochs with
written records, including the arrival of the Anglo-Saxons, the spread
of the Slavs, and the adventures of the Vikings. Now brought
completely up to date with all the latest findings from the fastmoving fields of genetics, DNA, and dating, Jean Manco’s highly
readable account weaves multiple strands of evidence into a startling
new history of the continent, of interest to anyone who wants to truly
understand Europeans’ place in the ancient world.

The Persian Wars
History begins with Herodotus (485–425 b.c.e.). Born in Halikarnassos,
a gateway between the Greek and Persian worlds, Herodotus in his
Histories narrates the great historical struggle between the Persian
Empire and the Greek-speaking city-states at the dawn of the classical
era. Herodotus does not merely list events or tell tales; his history
inquires into the causes of events and casts its net wide to include
ethnography and legend as well as political and military history. Book
V of the Histories focuses on the Persians and their expansion into
Thrakia and Makedonia, as well as their conflict with the Greeks of
Ionia. Beginning in the timeless legends of prehistory, Herodotus
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discusses the customs of the Thrakians, offers insight into Sparta’s
mindset, and narrates the struggle to restore democracy at Athens
after the reign of the tyrant Peisistratos. The narrative of Book V
sprawls over Asia, Africa, and Europe, naming more than 350 people and
places. The reader will find in Herodotus a literate, keenly
observant, wide-ranging guide to a time when Persia ruled 40 percent
of the world's population and was confronted by an uneasy and fragile
alliance of Greek city-states. In his introduction to the text and
commentary, author Philip S. Peek outlines a process by which students
of ancient Greek can develop translation and reading skills. For
students’ convenience, Peek pairs the Greek text with the commentary
and includes in the book’s appendices a case and function chart, an
explanation of infinitives, a summary of the subjunctive and optative
moods, a list of parsing terms, and a list of the 500 most commonly
occurring Greek words. A comprehensive glossary rounds out the volume.
As further aids to students, running vocabulary for each text section
and a generalized list of the principal parts of verbs can be
downloaded from oupress.com.

Lysistrata and Other Plays
"The ancient historian Herodotus, the Father of History, is also
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considered a great anthropologist. In his account of the Persian
invasions of Greece in the fifth century BCE, he searches for the
forces that transformed Persians from an underprivileged nation into
the rulers of the largest empire of antiquity. In his Histories , he
explores the non-Hellenic peoples that were either conquered by the
Persians or managed to resist or elude their aggression, such as the
Lydians, Egyptians, Libyans, Scythians, and Thracians, and describes
the lands they inhabit, their resources, customs, religious rituals,
and cultural predisposition. This second volume of the Oxford Readings
in Classical Studies on Herodotus focuses on his description of
foreign lands and peoples, and on the theoretical issues it raises.
The selected essays look at the principles of Herodotus' research
concerning the physical world in the light of traditional myth and the
science of his times, and deal with the connections between travelling
and storytelling, culture and gender, Hellenic and barbarian
religions, and memory and ethnicity -- all within the context of his
insistence on the basic unity of human experience. Central to this
collection is the extent to which the Histories's ethnographic
portrayals conform to conventional Greek constructs of barbarian
'otherness', or derive from field-work and direct contact with native
sources." -Page 17/32
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The Histories
"The best book to come out on Herodotus in years."--G. E. R. Lloyd,
King's College Cambridge

Authority and Tradition in Ancient Historiography
Herodotus was a Greek historian who lived in the fifth century BC (c.
484-425 BC), a contemporary of Socrates. He is widely referred to as
"The Father of History" (first conferred by Cicero); he was the first
historian known to have broken from Homeric tradition to treat
historical subjects as a method of investigation-specifically, by
collecting his materials systematically and critically, and then
arranging them into a historiographic narrative. The Histories is the
only work which he is known to have produced, a record of his
"inquiry" on the origins of the Greco-Persian Wars, including a wealth
of geographical and ethnographical information in addition to first
hand accounts of the ancient African civilisation of Kemet (ancient
Egypt). "The Kemetians (ancient Egyptians) are religious to excess,
beyond any other nation in the worldthey are meticulous in every-thing
which concerns the religionit was only, if I may put it so, the day
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before yesterday that the Greeks came to know the origin and form of
the various godsThe names of all of the gods came to Greece from Kemet
for the names of all the gods have been known in Kemet from the
beginning of time."- HERODOTUS

Histories by Herodotus and History of the Peloponnesian War
by Thucydides with Illustrations by Nicholas Tamblyn and
Katherine Eglund (Illustrated)
Designed for students with little or no background in ancient Greek
language, history, and culture, this new abridgment presents those
selections that comprise Herodotus’ historical narrative. These are
meticulously annotated, and supplemented with a chronology of the
Archaic Age, Historical Epilogue, glossary of main characters and
places, index of proper names, and maps.

Medical Ethics
A riveting history of the city that led the West out of the ruins of
the Roman Empire At the end of the fourth century, as the power of
Rome faded and Constantinople became the seat of empire, a new capital
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city was rising in the West. Here, in Ravenna on the coast of Italy,
Arian Goths and Catholic Romans competed to produce an unrivaled
concentration of buildings and astonishing mosaics. For three
centuries, the city attracted scholars, lawyers, craftsmen, and
religious luminaries, becoming a true cultural and political capital.
Bringing this extraordinary history marvelously to life, Judith Herrin
rewrites the history of East and West in the Mediterranean world
before the rise of Islam and shows how, thanks to Byzantine influence,
Ravenna played a crucial role in the development of medieval
Christendom. Drawing on deep, original research, Herrin tells the
personal stories of Ravenna while setting them in a sweeping synthesis
of Mediterranean and Christian history. She narrates the lives of the
Empress Galla Placidia and the Gothic king Theoderic and describes the
achievements of an amazing cosmographer and a doctor who revived Greek
medical knowledge in Italy, demolishing the idea that the West just
descended into the medieval "Dark Ages." Beautifully illustrated and
drawing on the latest archaeological findings, this monumental book
provides a bold new interpretation of Ravenna's lasting influence on
the culture of Europe and the West.

Herodotus: Histories Book V
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Why did human beings first begin to write history? Lisa Hau argues
that a driving force among Greek historians was the desire to use the
past to teach lessons about the present and for the future. She
uncovers the moral messages of the ancient Greek writers of history
and the techniques they used to bring them across. Hau also shows how
moral didacticism was an integral part of the writing of history from
its inception in the 5th century BC, how it developed over the next
500 years in parallel with the development of historiography as a
genre and how the moral messages on display remained surprisingly
stable across this period. For the ancient Greek historiographers,
moral didacticism was a way of making sense of the past and making it
relevant to the present; but this does not mean that they falsified
events: truth and morality were compatible and synergistic ends.

Myths & Legends
Best-selling author Jeanne Bendick takes us for another
informative—and amusing—journey into places and events of long ago.
Herodotus and the Road to History, written in the first person,
details the investigative journeys of Herodotus—a contemporary of the
Old Testament prophet Malachi—as he takes ship from Greece and voyages
to the limits of his own ancient world. His persistence, amidst
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disbelief and ridicule, in the self-appointed task of recording his
discoveries as “histories” (the Greek word meaning “inquiry”), means
that today we can still follow his expeditions into the wonder and
mystery of Syria, Persia, Egypt and the “barbaric” north. Jeanne
Bendick's lucid text, humorous illustrations and helpful maps
entertain and instruct as they open the way for readers young and old
to once again join Herodotus . . . on the road to history.

Ravenna
In the 5th century BC an adventurous Ionian Greek, Herodotus of
Halicarnassus, journeyed extensively through the lands of the eastern
Mediterranean, from Egypt to Asia Minor, collecting tales of the
upheavals that had afflicted the region in the earlier part of the
century. The fruits of his wanderings were The Histories, in which he
used his narrative gifts not only to chronicle the rise of the
Achaemenid Persian Empire and its war with the Greek city-states, but
also to recount his experiences with the varied peoples and cultures
he had encountered during his journey. Herodotus earned the nickname
'the father of history' for this, the first authentic work of
historical writing in the Western literary canon. In it he explored
such universal themes as the nature of freedom, the role of religion,
Page 22/32

Ebook PDF Format Herodotus The History
the human costs of war, and the dangers of absolute power. But in
addition to his narrative of the Greek-Persian conflict, he included
in The Histories rich seams of anthropology, ethnography, geology, and
geography, pioneering these fields of study. Successful navigation of
this sprawling, monumental work requires an understanding of ancient
geography and events that will often be unfamiliar to the modern
reader. Ten years in the making, Robert Strassler's magisterial new
edition of The Histories is amplified by a veritable battery of
editorial features - illustrations, maps, annotations, explanatory
synopses, and state-of-the-art appendices on such critical themes as
Athenian government, Egypt, Persian weaponry and tactics, oracles,
religion tyranny and the position of women - that makes Herodotus'
masterpiece more comprehensible, more accessible, even more enjoyable
than ever before. The Landmark Herodotus is the definitive edition of
a Western cultural milestone. It belongs on the bookshelf of every
literate individual.

The Landmark Herodotus
The Greek statesman Polybius (c.200–118 BC) wrote his account of the
relentless growth of the Roman Empire in order to help his fellow
countrymen understand how their world came to be dominated by Rome.
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Opening with the Punic War in 264 BC, he vividly records the critical
stages of Roman expansion: its campaigns throughout the Mediterranean,
the temporary setbacks inflicted by Hannibal and the final destruction
of Carthage. An active participant of the politics of his time as well
as a friend of many prominent Roman citizens, Polybius drew on many
eyewitness accounts in writing this cornerstone work of history.

Herodotus
Recounts the history of the Persian Wars, which occurred in 5th
century Greece between the Persian Empire and Greek city-states,
including Athens and Sparta. Discusses the Battle of Marathon, the
Battle at Thermopylae, and the Battle of Plataea. The information is
provided by Ellis L. Knox of Boise State University.

The Histories
A study of the various claims to authority made by the ancient Greek
and Roman historians throughout their histories.

Xerxes Invades Greece
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Herodotus was a Greek historian who was born in the 5th century BC in
what is now modern-day Bodrum in Turkey (then part of the vast Persian
Empire). A contemporary of Thucydides, Socrates, and Euripides he is
often called 'The Father of History', initially by no less than
Cicero. Herodotus broke from the then tradition to treat history as
one of investigation of facts and evidence to present a better whole.
The Histories is the only work for which he is known to have produced
a record of his inquiry on the origins of the Greco-Persian Wars; In
it he deals with the lives of Croesus, Cyrus, Cambyses, Smerdis,
Darius, and Xerxes and the battles of Marathon, Thermopylae,
Artemisium, Salamis, Plataea, and Mycale. He expands into many
cultural, ethnographical, geographical, historiographical, and areas
to form a complete cultural landscape. This attention to detail helps
The Histories remain a riveting account of this fascinating trime.
Whilst some of what he wrote appears inaccurate to modern day
historians Herodortus would state that he reports only what he was
told. Much of what he wrote has now been confirmed as an accurate
distillation of the times. Over the centureries many have translated
his works. George Rawlinson was born on 23rd November 1812 at
Chadlington, Oxfordshire. He was the younger brother to the eminent
Assyriologist, Sir Henry Rawlinson. Rawlinson took his degree at
Trinity College, Oxford in 1838. Here he also enjoyed playing cricket
Page 25/32

Ebook PDF Format Herodotus The History
and was considered to have been a rare talent at the sport. In 1840 he
was elected to a fellowship at Exeter College, Oxford. After being
ordained in 1841 he became, from 1842 to 1846, a tutor there as well.
In 1846 Rawlinson married Louisa, the daughter of Sir RA Chermside.
His progress continued to be rapid and varied in acknowledgement of
his undoubted talents. In 1859 he was made a Bampton lecturer, and was
Camden Professor of Ancient History from 1861 to 1889. By 1872
Rawlinson was appointed canon of Canterbury, and after 1888 he was
rector of All Hallows, Lombard Street. In 1873, he was made proctor in
Convocation for the Chapter of Canterbury. As a scholar he produced,
either on his own or in collaboration, several works which are greatly
thought of even to this day. His translation of the History of
Herodotus (in collaboration with Sir Henry Rawlinson and Sir John
Gardiner Wilkinson), 1858-60; The Five Great Monarchies of the Ancient
Eastern World, 1862-67; which was later expanded to include The Sixth
Great Oriental Monarchy (Parthian), 1873; and The Seventh Great
Oriental Monarchy (Sassanian), 1875. Among his other works were Manual
of Ancient History, 1869; Historical Illustrations of the Old
Testament, 1871; The Origin of Nations, 1877; History of Ancient
Egypt, 1881; Egypt and Babylon, 1885; History of Phoenicia, 1889;
Parthia, 1893; Memoir of Major-General Sir HC Rawlinson, 1898. His
lectures to an audience at Oxford University on the topic of the
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accuracy of the Bible in 1859 were published as the apologetic work
The Historical Evidences of the Truth of the Scripture Records Stated
Anew in later years. Despite this somewhat prodigious output and
alongside his other clerical and family duties he contributed to the
Speaker's Commentary, the Pulpit Commentary, Smith's Dictionary of the
Bible, and various similar publications. George Rawlinson died on 7th
October, 1902 in Canterbury.

The Mirror of Herodotus
Modern scholarship judges Herodotus to be a more complex writer than
his past readers supposed. His Histories is now being read in ways
that are seemingly incompatible if not contradictory. This volume
interrogates the various ways the text of the Histories has been and
can be read by scholars: as the seminal text of our Ur-historian, as
ethnology, literary art and fable. Our readings can bring out various
guises of Herodotus himself: an author with the eye of a travel writer
and the mind of an investigative journalist; a globalist, enlightened
but superstitious; a rambling storyteller but a prose stylist; the socalled 'father of history' but in antiquity also labelled the 'father
of lies'; both geographer and gossipmonger; both entertainer and an
author whom social and cultural historians read and admire. Guiding
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students chapter-by-chapter through approaches as fascinating and
often surprising as the original itself, Sean Sheehan goes beyond
conventional Herodotus introductions and instead looks at the various
interpretations of the work, which themselves shed light on the
original. With text boxes highlighting key topics and indices of
passages, this volume is an essential guide for students whether
reading Herodotus for the first time, or returning to revisit this
crucial text for later research.

The History
Recounts the causes and history of the wars between the Greek citystates and Persia.

Herodotus
A synthesis of research on the material culture of Greece in the
Archaic and Classical periods.

The History of the Renaissance World: From the Rediscovery
of Aristotle to the Conquest of Constantinople
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Beginning in the heady days just after the First Crusade, this
volume—the third in the series that began with and —chronicles the
contradictions of a world in transition.

Histories
The Acharnians/The Clouds/Lysistrata 'We women have the salvation of
Greece in our hands' Writing at a time of political and social crisis
in Athens, the ancient Greek comic playwright Aristophanes was an
eloquent, yet bawdy, challenger to the demagogue and the sophist. In
Lysistrata and The Acharnians, two pleas for an end to the long war
between Athens and Sparta, a band of women on a sex strike and a lone
peasant respectively defeat the political establishment. The darker
comedy of The Clouds satirizes Athenian philosophers, Socrates in
particular, and reflects the uncertainties of a generation in which
all traditional religious and ethical beliefs were being challenged.
Translated with an Introduction and Notes by Alan H. Sommerstein

Interpreting Herodotus
This is a historical and factual commentary on Herodotus book 6, which
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aims to assess the reality behind Herodotus' account of the years from
the Ionian revolt to Miltiades' death. Further related material is
discussed in a series of appendices.

Moral History from Herodotus to Diodorus Siculus
Nine Greek biographies illustrate the rise and fall of Athens, from
the legendary days of Theseus, the city's founder, through Solon,
Themistocles, Aristides, Cimon, Pericles, Nicias, and Alcibiades, to
the razing of its walls by Lysander.

The History of Herodotus
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